Hampton Bays Union Free School District

Office of Transportation

86 Argonne Road East
Hampton Bays, New York 11946
(631) 723-2100

August 2022

Dear High School Parents / Guardians,

As we prepare for the 2022-23 school year, we are working diligently to provide for the health and safety of our
students, staff and families and an exciting school year ahead. Included in that is the provision for safe and
secure transportation of students every day. For those who choose alternate forms of transportation than the
daily bus, procedures for drop off and pick up will be outlined by each building principal.

Please read the following information:

Students who live within one (1) mile of the high school’s flagpole are not eligible for school bus
transportation.

Routes start @ 6:50 am. Please allow 1-2 weeks for bus schedules to be firmly established. Due to
unpredictable traffic patterns, an exact pick-up time cannot be determined. It is strongly suggested that
students be at their assigned bus stops early.

All students must take their assigned bus.

Drop off time for students who are driven to school is 7:15 AM.

To ensure the safety of every student please observe NYS speed restrictions of 5 M.P.H. while operating
your vehicle on any school property

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please leave a message at (631)
723-2100, ext. 5100 or email evelasquez@hbschools.us and a member of our team will be in touch. If a
pressing transportation issue should arise before 8:00 AM or after 4:00 PM when the school year begins, please
contact Montauk Bus at 631-874-5300 ext. 104.

Respecttully,
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John Foster
Director of Health, Physical Education, Athletics & Transportation



